
“SAVE THE DATE!” for the St. Andrew’s Men’s Social Club 

The newly formed St. Andrew’s Men’s Group will meet March 11th. 

 

When: 9:30 am ~ March 11th  

Where: Trinity Hall  

Topics: Matt Nolette and Stephen Henrichsen will speak about what you should know about: 

• making sure your children or grandchildren are safe using the internet or cellphones 

• how we can also be safe from hacking of information and accounts 

 GET YOUR TICKETS AFTER SUNDAY SERVICE IN THE LOUNGE FOR $ 4.00 

Who we are: A Christian Club for the men of St. Andrew’s 

Why: To give men time to get together as a group 

What we plan to do:  We will support St. Andrew’s and our community 

The world is changing and so is St. Andrew’s.  We are no longer the Saturday morning breakfast club, but 
something new and evolving. 

This is happening! 

Loran McVittie 


